
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rowswell, 
 
I would like to voice my strong support for the WUTC's proposed rules on 
operating remote control locomotives within the State of Washington. It 
is imperative that the State step forward and promulgate regulations to 
protect the public and rail workers from accidents involving this new 
technology. I thank the WUTC for addressing this important safety issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
Terry Reddish 
23809 NE Alva's Rd. 
Battle Ground, WA 98604  
 
 


